Alpha Dance Academy Christmas Showcase 2019
Preps
Venue 1, The Brunton, Musselburgh
info@alphadance.co.uk


All dancers are invited to take part in our Christmas Showcase on Sunday 8th December. It is a great opportunity for the dancers to get another chance to perform in this fantastic professional venue. The showcase will take place in venue 1 at The Brunton. It will be a presentation to give all the dancers an opportunity to demonstrate the hard work they put in at our classes each week. To balance the numbers each prep class has been allocated a show at either 2.00pm or 5.30pm. This can be found on our website www.alphadance.co.uk under the news page. 
It is no problem if you do not wish to take part but we would appreciate if you let us know ASAP.
To purchase tickets we have attached an order form that should be handed in at the classes. Alpha Dance Academy pay the full commercial rate for the hire of the theatre plus a surcharge is added on for the Sunday hire. Due to this we respectfully ask that all dancers taking part purchase a minimum of 2 tickets per family.
Please let friends and family know and bring them along to see this jam packed show and see your children perform to some favourite festive tracks. The children get such a buzz when dancing to a full audience. Perhaps you know of somewhere that would happily display one of our posters to advertise the show. Please let us know if you can help.

There is no need for costumes as the dancers will wear their class uniform with hair appropriately styled in a bun. The uniform is as listed below:

Prep Jazz & Ballet
Pink Ballet Tights
Blue Thin Strap Sweatz Leotard 
Blue Crepe Skirt (No crossover required) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Arrive wearing White Jazz Shoes. Bring Ballet and Tap Shoes
No pants or vests worn underneath and no bags, crossovers, jackets, toys etc. Full name on all shoes!



	
Preps will be able to watch the first half of the show with you, as they will perform in the second half only. Please see website to confirm which one.
No need to buy a ticket for them but please be aware if the show sells out they may need to sit on your knee.

Arrive backstage during the interval.





Christmas Holidays 
Classes end Monday 16th December
Classes resume Tuesday 7th January

